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Cognizant of this, the company's BCM team conducted a BCM awareness

seminar for PTCI employees on May 26 at the Legaspi Room of First

Maritime Place. The training is also in preparation for the company's

2nd External Surveillance Audit scheduled on September 2, 2022, which

will focus on the new ISO 22301:2019 version of BCMS. 

Since achieving ISO 22301:2012Certification in

2020, PTCi continues to strengthen its

commitment to ensuring the proper

implementation of the company's Business

Continuity Management System (BCMS). To

support this initiative, PTC personnel regularly

undergo BCM training to update their knowledge

and understanding of BCM and make them aware

of their respective roles in ensuring that the

company is always prepared to meet and address

disruptions at any given moment. 

PTCi strengthens commitment 
to business continuity


